
                     VILLAGE OF AFTON CODE ENFORCEMENT REPORT FEBUARY 10, 2025 

 

         PROSPECTIVE HOMEBUYER CALLED ABOUT ZONING FOR HOME ON MAPLE STREET. 

 

         RECEIVED PHONE CALL ABOUT ICE AND SNOW ON SIDEWALKS ON MAIN STREET. 

         (FOLLOWED UP)         

 

          

         RESIDENT CALLED ABOUT OBSTRUCTION ALONG THE ROAD ON SPRING STREET.  

         (REFERED TO POLICE DEPARTMENT/ DPW) 

 

         CALLING AND KNOCKING ON DOORS TALKING TO HOMEOWNERS ABOUT SNOW  

         REMOVAL. 

 

         CONTINUING TO WORK ON UNLICENSED/UNREGISTERED VEHICLES IN THE  

         VILLAGE.  

 

          ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CALL 607-639-1066. 

     

 

 

       


